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Howls of the Week 
We are now in our second week of Distance 
Learning and we appreciate how hard 
everyone is working together. Keep up the 
great work!  

As the skies turn orange, and wildfires burn 
across many parts of Washington, Oregon, 
California, and here in the Bay Area, it is 
important to keep in mind all the brave 
firefighters, on the front lines, working 24/7 
to keep communities safe from harm’s way. 
If you see a fire crew stopping for food or 
coffee, be sure to thank them for all their 
efforts. 

Next Week’s Howling 
Back to School night is next Thursday, 
September 17th at 6:00PM. Information will 
be sent home regarding the event, which 
will included a live webinar (Zoom) with 
administration and counselors, and also an 
opportunity for students to show parents 
each of their classes. Stay tuned for more 
information! 

Highlighting our Howlers 
During Panther Community this week, Ms 
Lamar has talked with students about the 
Kindness Challenge. It was so wonderful to 
see all the students participating in the chat 
and discussing three kind things they said 
to their families. As we move through this 
week, through the year, and beyond, it is 
important to treat all people with kindness 
and respect. Be good to another, support 
one another, and continue to lift each other 
up. 

Announcements 
• Be sure to check Grade Level Google 

Classroom for announcements and the 
Remote Learning Student Survey 

• All information around Remote learning 
can be found here (on our webpage) 

• Back to School Night is Thursday, 
September 17th at 6:00PM 

• 6th Grade Parent Chat is Thursday, 
September 24th at 6:30PM 

https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867
https://www.mvschools.org/Domain/867

